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Dear Conference Vendor:

The Educational Opportunity Program (EOP) will Celebrate 40 Years of Excellence in providing pathways to higher education through an extraordinary array of program services designed to serve students from underserved communities achieve their dreams of a higher education. This event will attract students, faculty, staff, administrators, and community partners from throughout the state to gain knowledge on key educational issues and will mark a day of celebrating the triumphs of students and staff members in terms of their achievements throughout the state of California. 
Please join in the conference as educators, administrators, counselors, faculty, staff, and students come from every corner of California to celebrate the accomplishments of EOP. This venue will afford you the opportunity to showcase products from your corporation/organization and will provide networking opportunities with various constituent groups. 

If you would like to participate in this event, which will be held on March 9th-10th, 2009 at the Double Tree Hotel, please submit a vendor application. The vendor fee is $500 for table set-up and $750 if you would like to participate in the full scope of the conference. Please make your check payable to Sacramento State EOP and notify us of your participation by March 5th, 2009 by e-mailing watsonml@csus.edu.

Sincerely,

The EOP Conference Steering Committee
